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Addendum #1 Project No. CAP-2203 8/25/2022 
 

 
The Mandatory pre-bid meeting was held on August 23, 2022 at 10:00 am. One potential bidder (JJS 
Universal Construction Company) attended the pre-bid meeting.  A 2nd Mandatory Pre-bid Meeting at the 
project site 64 Governor John Wentworth Highway Route 109 Wolfeboro, NH 03894 will be held on 
September 6,2022 at 10:00 am. JJS Universal Construction will not be required to attend the 2nd meeting. 
The bid due date is extended to September 15, 2022 at 2:00 PM. 
 
 
 
Addendum Acknowledgement: All bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum and any 
subsequent addendum issued on Bid Proposal Page 3 of the specifications and return it with their bid at the 
time of the bid opening. 
 
Please contact Edward Mussey at 603-271-3973 or Edward.V.Mussey@dncr.nh.gov for any questions 
regarding this addendum. 
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